
 
 

 

March 30, 2021 

 

Prof. Qiu Yong 

President 

Tsinghua University 

 

Dear President Qiu: 

 

Greetings from Ewha Womans University.  

 

Our heartfelt congratulations on the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua University. As a leading 

university in China and the world, I wish that Tsinghua University will continue to be 

successful in your research, education and global outreach. 

 

Ewha Womans University has been very proud to have established a partnership with 

Tsinghua University since 1997. Over the years, the partnership has grown stronger and 

students from Ewha and Tsinghua have enjoyed our universities’ programs through 

university-wide student exchange agreements. I hope we will be able to further develop our 

partnership with Tsinghua University to enhance academic partnership for the future 

including faculty exchanges and research collaboration. 

 

Congratulations and thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eun Mee Kim, Ph.D. 

President 

Ewha Womans University 
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